
07/09/2021 

MR Keith Bennett 
ST 
NSW 
archie99@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I wish to lodge my objection to proposed development in its current form. The impact on traffic 
on Lockwood, Glen Street and Blackbutts would be immense for what is a very busy area. 
Glen Street itself has far too many drive ways in a short space, Petrol Station, Shopping centre 
and Theatre. Adding another site would create a dangerous situation for pedestrians and 
traffic. I am not adverse to the site being developed by much more consideration needs to be 
given to the impact on the area. 

Sent: 7/09/2021 4:31:41 PM
Subject: Online Submission


